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We’ve made it to the end of Week 8, and what a busy and exciting couple of weeks it has been! Our
students have been immersed in a range of activities, from school swimming carnivals to golf, food and
cooking experiences, and history incursions. We feel incredibly fortunate to have access to such wonderful
support and resources in the Goldfields, making these experiences even more valuable for our students.
A huge congratulations to all our Swimming Champions for their fantastic performances. In Year 6, Imogen
took home the title of Champion Girl, with Olivia as Runner-Up. The Champion Boys were Alex and Henry,
who shared the title, with Lykin coming in as Runner-Up. Over in Year 5, Chloe was named Champion Girl,
with Traelen as Runner-Up, and Heath was awarded Runner-Up Champion Boy. We are incredibly proud of
all these students, and we’re excited to see them represent our school at the Interschool Swimming
Carnival on 9 April, 2025. Best of luck to everyone participating!
There’s still plenty happening as we approach the end of the term. On Thursday, 10 April, we will be hosting
our Easter Hat Parade and Engagement Day, which is always a highlight for students and families alike.
Then, on Friday, 11 April, at 11:00 AM, we will come together for our ANZAC Service. We warmly invite all
families to join us in paying tribute at this important event.
Just a quick reminder that school continues as normal right up until 2:50 PM on Friday, 11 April. We
encourage all students to attend every day until the end of term.
As we look ahead to Term 2, we have a few staffing changes to share. Mrs. Watson from Room 4 will be
taking maternity leave, and we’re pleased to welcome Miss Nina Pham, who will step in as the new class
teacher. Meanwhile, Mrs. Amanda Pettit has accepted an exciting opportunity to support School of the Air
(Boulder) for the remainder of the year, and we wish her all the best. Stepping in to join our team is Miss
Holly Morris, and we’re looking forward to welcoming her into our school community.
Upcoming Half-Day Closure
To support school reports and facilitate Parent-Teacher Interviews, we will be having a half-day school
closure on Wednesday, June 11. This is a valuable opportunity for families to meet with teachers and
discuss student progress. More details about scheduling these meetings will be shared soon.
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